
 
S.G.G.S. Institute of Engineering and Technology, 

Nanded. 
Date:01/11/2022 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 All the Students of F.Y.B.Tech. admitted in the academic year 

2022-23, are hereby informed to attend Welcome and Induction 

Programme which is starting from 4th November 2022 at institute’s 

auditorium. Please note that attendance to this programme is 

compulsory. 

 Please find the detailed schedule of the programme attached with 

this notice.  

 

 

Mr. S. B. Dethe 

FY Coordinator 

 

 


